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Apache Turbine Project Board Report, February 2011

Status
The Turbine project has as usual seen fairly low levels of activity in the last quarter.

The Turbine project has no board-level issues at this time.
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Community changes
Ludwig Magnusson has been voted in as a Turbine Committer.
No new PMC members were voted in since the last board report.

Thomas Vandahl has been elected as the new PMC chair.

Turbine core project
The Turbine core project continues with occasional commits.
A Milestone release is planned for the near future. A user poll led to the decision to switch to JDK 6.0 for further development.

No beta or final releases were made since the last board report.

Fulcrum component project
Work on migrating the build process of the Fulcrum components to Maven 2 continues.

No beta or final releases were made since the last board report.

META project

There has been no activity on the META sub-project in this quarter.

No beta or final releases were made since the last board report.
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